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Parish Plan - Transport for Medical Visits 
 
 

 
 
The Parish Plan suggested that for some residents of Brandeston there may be a need for 
help with transport for medical visits. 
 
 
To enable the Council to establish the level of need for such help, we would ask that any 
resident who experiences difficulty in attending medical visits due to lack of transportation to 
advise any of their Councillors (see list below).  If anyone is aware of a fellow resident who 
may need help and has not seen this notice, please either speak to a Councillor on their 
behalf or ask them to contact the councillor themselves. 
 
 
The Council will review this subject at their meeting on 14 October 2009. Accordingly, please 
let them know of any need by 7 October. 
 
 
(The Council fully understand that many in the village already help their friends and 
neighbours on such occasions). 
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